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School spirit !

&



Dr. Onye Nnorom, is a native Montreal and a doctor. She 
graduated from McGill med. She served as the Black 
Health Theme Lead for the University of Toronto Faculty 
of Medicine. She helped develop educational content for 
teaching medical students about Black Canadian health, 
and inequities due to systemic racism. 

Dr. Nnorom is the co-founder of the Black Health 
Education Collaborative, which was established to 
provide online educational resources on anti-Black 
racism and Black health for health professional students, 
clinicians and public health practitioners.
She is also the host of the podcast Race, Health and 
Happiness, and past president of the Black Physicians' 
Association of Ontario.

Dr. Onye Nnorom



Clash Of Cans Contest
                           Bring cans and all plastic bottles to your TAG class 

                           The TAG class that brings in the most will win a prize 

March 13- April 24





On March 13th, PCHS welcomes 
Montreal Steppers for an engaging 
and dynamic performance. 

We invite everyone to 
come and participate in 
learning how to step.
 
*Sign-up sheet available 
outside the auditorium

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XvjiaU_aUwo
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XvjiaU_aUwo


Be a part of artist inspired!



🎟 ENTER TO WIN! 🎟
📚 Show Us Your School Agenda  

& Win Big! 📚

                 THE DRAW WILL BE THIS 
FRIDAY

How to Enter:
✅ Bring your school agenda to the cafeteria 
at Junior Lunch any day of the week
✅ Show us that you are using it. 
✅ Fill out a ticket for a chance to win!



 Senior 
Europe Trip 
June  2025!

Open to all Seniors
Gr. 9, 10 & 11

Paris, France 
&

Barcelona, 
Spain

For more information see 
Mrs. Arcobelli 2171
Ms. Bertrand  2181 

*There will be lots of Fundraising to help 
cover costs!

Park Guell             Le Louvre

Tour Eiffel
Champs-Elysées         Arc de Triomphe

   Barcelona

La Sagrada Familia  

Paris

Only a couple 

of spots left!

If you are still 

interested in going, 

please bring in 

your forms asap! 
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To all PCHS students, TOXICO 
follow-ups will be available virtually 
for students who want to meet. If you 
want a follow-up during the March 
break, or even an initial intake 
meeting, please email me at: 
r.romerogiuliana-in@lbpearson.ca 

mailto:r.romerogiuliana-in@lbpearson.ca


Congratulations 
to ALL our mathematicians!

See you next year!
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Extracurricular Activities:
Looking for a club or activity to join?

Check out the activity boards outside the library. 
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This week in sports…
CONGRATULATIONS TO THE 

BANTAM GIRLS BASKETBALL TEAM 
ON THEIR SEMIFINAL VICTORY 

OVER LAKESIDE! 

GREAT JOB TROJANS!



This week in sports…

HAVE A SAFE AND WONDERFUL 
SPRING BREAK!



 


